
 

 

Mountain Division Rail Corridor Use Advisory Council 
Meeting Agenda 1/6/22 

 

1. Roll Call  

2. Presentation #1: Funding for Trails  
Patrick Adams, MaineDOT Active Transportation Program Director   

3. Presentation #2: Potential Rail Use of the Mountain Division Line 
Ian Moon, Project Manager, HNTB 

4. Update: Discussions with PWD Trustees regarding trail 
Paul Hunt, Environmental Services Manager, Portland Water District 

5. Council input on the process moving forward   
Question: how do we take HNTB’s work and translate that into a committee 
recommendation? 

6. Schedule Next Meeting and Set Agenda  

7. General Public Comment    

 

 


